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September Events 
6th – First Day of School 
13th   First Day of Kindergarten 
23rd – No School 
27th – Open House/Book Fair 
28th – Picture Day 
  

WELCOME TO JEROME PRAIRIE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Motto:  There’s No Better Place to Learn 

 
 

 

Staff members are very excited about starting the 
school year 2011/2012.  We extend a welcome to 
our returning students, new students and parents. 
Here is a list of staff members:  
 

Principal:  Lise Van Brunt 
Office Manager: Jan Castillo 
Office Clerk:  Julie Rauch 
Kindergarten:  Cece McKee 
1st Grade:  Kellie Lovell 
2nd Grade:  Jessica Coppes 
2nd/3rd Grade:  Holly Kenney 
3rd/4th Grade:  Kathie Richardson 
4th Grade:  Rob Harrington 
5th Grade:  Pam Katz 
Library:  Lori Sanders 
Special Education: Jennifer Bailey 
Title 1:   Jackie Mills-Price 
Education Assistants:  Vangie Caldwell, Tiffany 
Clark, Charleene Dollarhide, Ronald Haynes, Kim 
Flow, Debbie Sauro 
ERC Ed Assistant: Claire Olsen 
Cafeteria: Cary Polka (Manager), Sami Stracener 
Custodians: Mike Delay (Head), Charleen Dollarhide 
 

Should you have any question, please call our office 
at 541 476-2802. 

OPEN HOUSE 
Families, thank you for your attendance at our Open 
House on September 27.  Everyone enjoyed pizza 
provided by our wonderful PTO.  Mrs. Van Brunt, 
principal, gave a short talk in the gym to greet parents 
and students to a new school year and to inform 
them about supplemental education opportunities 
provided by Title 1, which are Federal funds.   
She emphasized the importance of student 
attendance in the education process.  Mrs. Van Brunt 
also spoke a little bit about the policy affecting the 
changing of school plans for students. 
During her talk, Mrs. Van Brunt introduced Mrs. 
Castillo, Office Manager and Mrs. Mills-Price, Title 1 
Teacher.   
At the close of her talk, Mrs. Van Brunt said that one 
of the goals of Title 1 is to encourage reading.  Books 
were laid out on two tables and each JP student could 
pick one book to take home.  The students were very 
happy with their books.  

INFORMATIVE ATTACHMENTS 

 Adverse Weather Conditions – Bus Routes 

 Healthy Kids 

 School – Parent Compact (English) 

 School – Parent Compact (Spanish) 

 Shriners Hospital (English/Spanish) 

 Family Advocate 

 Family Camp (College Dreams) 

Lise Van Brunt, Principal 
Jan Castillo, Office Manager 
Julie Rauch, Office Clerk 
Phone: 541 476 2802 

October Events 
4th –   Good News (every Tuesday @ 12:45) 
12th – PTO Meeting @ 2:00 PM 
13th – Progress Reports 
19th – Parent/Teacher Evening Conferences 
20th – Parent/Teacher Conferences (No School) 


